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August 15, 2023
Dean McClane,

As the Dissertation Chair for Cecile Mohammed, I am officially notifying you that I have approved and accepted her Dissertation as complete:
DIFFERENCES IN RELATIONSHIP SATISFACTION AFTER FAMILYLIFETM 
COUPLE RELATIONSHIP EDUCATION IN TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO: 
A QUANTITATIVE QUASI-EXPERIMENTAL STUDY
As per this notification, her Dissertation is accepted for her to graduate in September 2023.
I am in agreement with you as CAO providing Cecile Mohammed an Official Letter of Degree Validation.
As agreed, due to multiple extenuating circumstance with the OGS current curricular and program delivery transitions, extra time is approved for professional proof-reading to provide the Registrar and Library with an error free copy for printing and binding before the graduation by September 15, 2023 a week before Graduation Weekend. This is an agreed upon grace of the GRC core members for several dissertations this year.
Additionally, President Reichard and the OGS Board can be notified about her status for their further action during their next Board meeting.
Working with Cecile has been an honor and she has produced scholarly research that will change the world.

Respectfully submitted,
David C. Ward, PhD, ThM
OGS Distinguished Faculty
Cecile Mohammed Dissertation Chair
dward@ogs.edu 
warddavidc@gmail.com
423-364-2515
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